

Noonan Olympics/Spirit News

THE LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL: May 28- June 1, 2018 (Closed Memorial Day, Monday, May 28)

Time flies when you're having fun, and this school year sure did! The children at Bobbie Noonan's will be enjoying their last week of the school year. They will enjoy games and activities as they participate in the Noonan Olympics. In addition, we will have celebratory dress up days as follows:

Tuesday: PAJAMA DAY
Wednesday: SPORTS DAY
Thursday: BEACH PICNIC
(a picnic lunch will be
served to all students at
11AM)

Friday: PATRIOTIC OR BOBBIE NOONAN'S T-SHIRT PICNIC

END OF THE YEAR MUSIC PROGRAMS:

Our spring music programs will be on Saturday, June 2

at the Noonan Academy in Mokena. 19131 Henry Drive.

Mrs. Jeanie, Mrs.
Christina, Ms. Amy, &
Ms. Brenna's UPSTAIRS
AND DOWNSTAIRS
JUNIORS-

9:30AM

Mrs. Pam, Ms. Becca, & Ms. Brenna's PREK-10:30AM

Mrs. Logsdon's
Accelerated PreK and
Kindergarten Play at
11:30 AM *Kindergarten
graduates, please bring
your caps and gowns.

Please arrive 15 minutes before your child's show, and park in the Academy lot.

DVD order forms have been sent home, and will be available at the program as well.

For those families joining us for our Board Game
Themed Summer, we look forward to a fun summer.
Daycare only the week of June 4. Camp begins for all on June 11.

For those families moving on from Bobbie
Noonan's....we will miss you!
For those families taking the summer off...enjoy and we will see you on August 20.

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care

13230 Cedar Creek Ct. Homer Glen, IL 60491 708-301-3939

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com

End of the Year Review!!!!

Happy Birthday! Dimitri Howard 6/1

Sara Ibrahim 6/1 Jake Strange 6/2

Report cards will be sent home.

Thank you for a wonderful school year!

Bobbie Noonan's Child Care Staff

